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March 4, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Wilkes Barre Area Career and Technical Center is in the process of conducting a National 
Occupancy Competency Test (NOCTI) for qualifying seniors.  The Pennsylvania Department of 
Education requires all completers of Career and Technical programs to take the NOCTI Job Ready 
Assessment tests. 
 
It is a two part test that measures your son’s/daughter’s skill level in their chosen Career-Technical 
area.  The first part is written and is being administered On-Line and it pertains to the theoretical 
portion of the selected curriculum.  The second segment requires the completion of several practical 
jobs which will be evaluated on the process and the finished product by an outside individual who is 
proficient in the selected area.  Students who complete the tests and score at or above the national 
norm on both parts will receive the Pennsylvania Skills Certificate. 
 
This certificate was created by the Pennsylvania Department of Education to recognize Career-
Technical students who have achieved high skills in their selected area.  Many employers require 
some type of knowledge and/or skills testing as part of a pre-employment requirement.  
Accordingly, the administration and teachers of the Wilkes Barre Area Career and Technical 
Center highly recommend and encourage the students to do their best during this testing 
procedure.  
 
If you have any questions, please call this office at 570-822-4131, ext: 9116. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation and support in this important matter regarding your 
son/daughter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Frank Majikes 
Principal 
 
FM/deh 
       


